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I think it's important that ALL families are able to get their children medical care and 

treatment for PANDAS/PANS. If the emotional and physical toll it takes on families 

affected by PANDAS/PANS isn't enough they then have to worry about how they will 

afford to get their children the care they need. This is critical healthcare and it needs 

to be treated as such and therefore covered under all insurance. 


